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                                                     We see you and all the amazing things you do! 
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Dear families, 

Thank you so much for all of your support this term. The children 

have been fabulous and we are so appreciative of their efforts. 

They have responded so beautifully to all of the rewards we have 

offered and it was lovely to share some of these in The Easter 

Collective Worship. We hope you enjoyed the singing as much as 

we did! 

Of course, it was especially lovely to remember our Rev Jen Mullis 

OBE and, I’m sure you’ll agree, the tributes from children were 

fantastic! 

Have a wonderful Easter break everyone, 

With love from Mrs Thorpe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on upcoming dates for your 

diary… 

➢ Year 4 trip to Yorkshire Sculpture 

Park 16th April. 

➢ Attendance Celebration Assembly 

16th April at 9.15am. 

➢ Travelling Book Fair comes to 

school April 19th. Details to follow 

from Mrs Cottam. 

➢ Year 5 Ancient Greek Workshop at 

Weston Park May 1st. 

➢ Year 3 Bible presentation in Church. 

 

An Eye on Attendance  

 

Class Attendance 

Y3NB 95.3% 

Y3AM 93.8% 

Y4HH 92.7% 

Y5MH 93.5% 

Y5/6RC 90.6% 

Y6JS/MD 85.3% 

Well done to our weekly attendance winners 

Y3NB! Extra playtime for you all, fantastic! 



 Headteacher’s Awards 

 

Gold Awards 

 

       An Eye on Success! 
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A huge well done to our amazing Gold Award winners this week, 

enjoying milkshakes and music with Mrs Thorpe! 

Anais from Y3NB For being such a lovely member of the school community 
and such a good friend to everyone in class. Well done 
Anais! 

  Seth from Y3AM For being such a delight at all times in class. You are 
wonderful Seth, I agree!  

Fran from Y4HH For simply being an all-round amazing superstar! Wow, 
what a comment Fran, well done! 

Stanley from Y5MH For being such a helpful and considerate member of the 
class. Thank you Stanley, we really appreciate you! 

Isla  from Y5/6RC For showing such courage and determination in your ice-
skating. We are so proud of you Isla, well done! 

Dexter fromY6JSMD For such a huge effort across the entire curriculum. This is 
fantastic Dexter, well done! 

A huge thank you and congratulations to this week’s star readers-Judd, Maddison, Gracie, 

Anushka, Brooklyn and Poppy.. Please come to choose one of our donated books. Keep up the 

good work everyone. 

The two classes earning the benches after Easter are: 

• Y5/6RC for moving around school in The Emmanuel Way with 93% of the class remaining 

on the blue door every day. 

• Y4HH in second place with 87% of the class remaining on the blue door all week! 

 

 

 

 

 

He is not here; he has risen!” (Luke 24.6) 

 



 

 

An Eye on special 

events and 

achievements in school 

and in our community 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

                                                                         

 

 

 

 

Wow, how wonderful 

that Olivia from year 3 

has made her 

Brownies promise after 

attending for the last 

year! We are so proud 

of your dedication and 

enthusiasm! 

What a fabulous 

achievement for 

Ethan to graduate 

with a silver award 

from Children’s 

University. Well 

done for all the 

hours you 

dedicated Ethan, 

we feel so proud of 

you! 

Congratulations to 

Alexa from Year 3 for 

achieving Bronze 

Level 5 Gymnastics. 

This is awesome and 

we are all so proud 

of you! 

Wow, Harry from Year 3 has had an amazing 

week! Firstly, he gained his second brown 

belt in Karate. He then achieved 12 badges at 

Beavers and The Chief Scout’s Bronze 

Award. Tremendous achievements! 

Isla from Year 5 has now passed her 

British Ice-Skating level 2 having 

successfully achieved her score in her 

latest National Figure Skating 

Competition. We are hoping to show the 

video in Collective Worship. INCREDIBLE! 

We are so proud of you! 

A really tough 

decision but here 

are the winners 

and runners up of 

the egg decorating 

competition. Well 

done to to all 

children who 

entered their 

fabulous creations! 


